. Commonwedil) Edison o .

One First Nation aza, Chicago, !llinois g
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690

Regulatory Docket Eil

October 17, 1975

Director of Nuclear Regulation
Attn: Mr. R. J. Silver
Operating Reactors - Brarich 2
Division of Reactor Licensing"
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

\

" Subject: ‘Dresden StatLon Unlts 2 and 3.
Quad-Cities Station Unlts 1 and 2

Hydraulic Snubbers Section of Teghnical
Specification, NRC Docket Nos.{Q-237>

50-249, 50-254, and 50-265

Dear Mr. Silver:

This letter is to confirm our telephone conversation
of October 15, - 1975, during which you requested a more accurate
description of the hydraulic snubbers listed in Table 3.6-1 of
the proposed Dresden Technical Specification and 1n the present
Quad—Cltles Technlcal Spec1f1catlon. - :

I anticipatefthe table_reVieien and appropriate re-
views to be completed by November 10, 1975 for submittal to you.

. Very truly yours,

"G. A. Abrell
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
Boiling Water Reactors






